
TREASURY DEPARTMENT

WASHINGTON

Mr. Uorris D. Waldman,
Secratar/j The American Jewish Comnlttee,
461 Fourth Avonue,
Nsvr York, B,T.

Dear Sir:

For Secretary Mor̂ enthau I ara writing to acknowledge
receipt of your letter of December 22nd, in -which you refer
to statements made by Father Charlee E. Cou^hiin in a radio
address delivered on November 27tii.

I am enclosing a copy of a statement by the Chisf <

.in'e references to the "American Sacret Service."

Very truly your

Herbert E. Saston
Assistant to tl» Secrotary.


